From: Donna Morrow

To: PAZ Preservation
Subject: Austin Planning & Zoning Dept. historic property
Date: Tuesday, April 20, 2021 7:25:47 PM

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Re: Case #GF 21-046344-507 LELAND ST
Attn: Elizabeth Brummett
Public Hearing April 26, 2021

I oppose the demolition of this property at 507 LELAND ST. This is a historic neighborhood
& demolitions are rapidly tearing it down. Once gone, there will be no

evidence of this important pre-WWII community of cottages. I do not support

developers' schemes over the historic significance of this community.

Sincerely,
Donna Morrow
504 Terrace Dr.
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